
The State Heraldry Council at the Parliament of Georgia
Rustaveli ave: 8 
№ 90
0118 Tbilisi, Georgia 
5/12/2012
Georgian parliament palace

To: The Chancellery of the Successor to the Georgian Throne, 
HRH Crown Prince Nugzar Bagrationi-Gruzinski,

 Chancellor of the Royal House of Georgia
 Mr. Kakha Koridze

  
 Mr. Kakha,
        Our State Council has discussed the armorial achievement you sent in letter 

№ 421 dated September 20, 2011.    
        Under the powers granted by law, our board can only  review heraldic  

conclusions and issues regarding the appropriate symbols of the State.  Yet, given 
our  organization's  positive  attitude  about  the  development  of  civil  society 
associations, in accordance with the Heraldic State Council regulations of Article 
3, section d, our Council has discussed your armorial achievement and concluded 
that your arms [arms of HRH Crown Prince Nugzar] are accurately displayed and 
the content is acceptable.

The Chairman 
 Eldar Shengelaia   

[Translated from Georgian into English by the Chancellery of the Royal House of 
Georgia]
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